
 
 

ROSITA MINING ANNOUNCES BOARD OF DIRECTORS CHANGE 
 

 
Toronto, Ontario – June 5th, 2017: Rosita Mining Corporation (RST: TSX-V) (“Rosita” or the “Company”) 
announces the resignation of Mark Keatley from the Audit Committee and Board of Directors of the 
Company, effective as of Monday, June 5th, 2017.   Mr. John Cook wishes to thank Mr. Keatley for his long-
standing services to the Company, with best wishes on his future endeavors. 
 
About Rosita Mining Corporation  
 
Rosita is a junior mining and exploration resource company focused on growing shareholder value through 
the development of the Santa Rita Stockpiles and tailings and advancing accretive exploration 
opportunities. 
 

Rosita and Calibre hold 67 % and 33 % interest respectively in the Rosita copper‐gold‐silver 
supergene/skarn/porphyry project in Nicaragua located 275 kilometres northeast of Managua. 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 

policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 

release. 

 

For further information, contact: 

 

John Cook, President and CEO 
Telephone: +1 416 200 8073 
Email: johncook@kos.net 
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